Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Gourley, Christina L (DFW) <Christina.Gourley@dfw.wa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2015 3:39 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Yakima River BA

Hi Lindsey,

I didn’t quite finish the BA today, but | will have it done before lunch tomorrow. | just have a few paragraphs to add to it
in the morning. Hopefully it will be in your inbox when you arrive in the morning. I'm sorry for the delay.

Chris Gourley

Biologist

Capital and Asset Management Program
Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife
(360) 902-8392



